
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting Minutes 

June 22nd 2019 

Marlow Anderson Airfield, 24041 276th Ave SE, Maple Valley, Washington 

 

 

General information—June 22th meeting field weather conditions clouds with a slight east cross 

wind. 

Pilots are reminded to sign in and record flight time on the country field use time sheet log. Note 

that there is no club garbage pick-up at the field and pilots should take their trash home for 

disposal. Pilots are reminded that the gate combination has changed contact Randy or a club 

officer for the current gate combination. 

 

1:02--Meeting was called to order by Randy Ling (President) welcoming all attending to the 

meeting--there were 9 club members present.  

 

1:08--General Discussion—Randy Ling reported that the current membership stands at 50 

comprised of 45 open members, 3 youth, and 2 non-flying. Randy reported for the treasurer that 

the club has an operational bank balance of $2042.79 in checking and $1235.94 in savings. 

 

1:10—Randy reported anticipated expenditures for the remainder of the year to be, 

Porta potty $780.0, lawn mower maintenance and fertilizer, August fly in, and the December 

Christmas party. Randy reminded members that volunteers are needed for the July 13th Maple 

Valley Kids day event. Volunteers are request to arrive at 9:30 at Lake Wilderness Park.  

  

1:15—Old business Randy reported the elected officers for 2019 are, Randy Ling president, 

Dave Rhodes Vice president, Peter McCowin Secretary. Appointed positions are, Steve Black 

communications, Steve Ashmore Field maintenance and Safety, Dick Weaver Float Fly 

Coordinator, Mary Njaa Maple Valley Kids day. 

 

1:20—Randy reviewed the future dates of the club meetings for the remainder of the year are 

August 3 (club fun fly), September 14, October 12, November 2 with all meetings to officially 

start at 1:00 pm at the airfield—Pilot however are encouraged to arrive early prior to the meeting 

to join in on the group flying.  

 

1:30—General information—Randy Ling reported that he had made a $200 donation for the 

Pacific Aero Model manufacturing ¼ scale clipped wing monocoupe 110 aircraft. Randy also 

reported the AMA and FAA requires that each pilots FAA registration number must appear on 

the outside of all RC aircraft.  

 

1:35— Meeting was adjourned.—with a number of attending members remaining at the field to 

fly.  


